
ST. LAWRENCE SCHOOL 

 
“His Banner Over Us Is Love” 

 

 

Dear St. Lawrence School Families, 

 

The fifth graders had an amazing time on their Camp Stella Maris trip last week!  These students 

shared in so many positive experiences that I know they will always remember.  I especially 

enjoyed watching them work together and help each other accomplish many of the activities, and I 

was so impressed with their creative acts that they prepared and performed during the lip syncing 

competition.  I would like to thank our Camp Stella Maris chair, Mrs. McMichael for organizing 

and running this event, as well as all of her parent volunteers who helped throughout the day.  I 

would also like to thank Mrs. Lathrop for her constant presence and support at the camp. Finally, 

thank you to all of the parents for attending this trip and helping to make this a positive and 

successful experience for our fifth graders. 

 

Please do not park in the fire lane in front of the entrances to the school building.  The Greece Fire 

Department needs this lane open for emergency purposes.  When you drop your child off and pick 

your child up during regular school hours and after school for clubs and after school care, please 

park your car in a parking space and have an adult enter the school building to drop your child off 

or sign your child out.  We appreciate your help in keeping our students, families, and staff safe. 

 

As we approach the end of the school year, we are looking for feedback regarding your child’s 

experience at St. Lawrence School.  We are asking all families to complete a brief online survey 

about the 2017-2018 school year.  You can access this survey at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KCNMJ3J The password to log in is survey2018.  All surveys 

must be completed by this Friday, June 8
th
.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

our school office.  Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey! 

 

I would like to thank our Boy Scouts for planting the flowers from our May Crowning around the 

school building.  They look absolutely beautiful! 

 

This Thursday, June 7
th
, we will be having a special volunteer blessing at 7:50 AM in the 

gymnasium for all of our school volunteers.  If you have volunteered at St. Lawrence School in 

any way this year, we would love to have you attend this event.  Please call the main office to let 

us know that you will be able to attend.  We hope to see many of our volunteers this Thursday 

morning! 

 

Our June Birthday Lunch will be this Thursday, June 7
th
.  Any student in grades K-5 with a 

birthday in June will be having a special pizza lunch with me in the Art and Music Room during 

their lunch period on that day!  Please remind your child to bring a drink for this event.  I look 

forward to celebrating with all of our June birthday students on Thursday! 

 

St. Lawrence School’s 2018 Band Concert will be held this Thursday, June 7
th
 at 1:00 PM and 

7:00 PM.  I know our concert band students are excited to perform for our school community, and 

we are all looking forward to this wonderful event! 

 

The parent portal of My Students Progress will close on Friday, June 8
th
 to give teachers the 

ability to begin creating and entering data for the fourth quarter report cards.  Please feel free to 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KCNMJ3J


contact your child’s teacher if you would like to view any assignments while the portal is closed.  

The portal will reopen once report cards are sent home.  A hard copy of the fourth quarter report 

card will be sent home on the last day of school (June 15
th
 for Preschool and June 21

st
 for K-5).  

 

This Friday, June 8
th
, we will be having our annual Field Day.  Our students are looking forward 

to spending the day outside and participating in many fun physical education activities.  Please 

feel free to contact Ms. Tarana or our school office if you have any questions regarding Field Day.  

We are all excited to participate in St. Lawrence School’s 2018 Field Day this Friday! 

 

Our annual Red Wings game is this Sunday, June 10
th
.  The stadium will be filled with Diocese of 

Rochester students, teachers, staff, and families as we celebrate our Catholic Schools while 

enjoying a Red Wings game.  We hope to see you there! 

 

Today is the 25
th
 anniversary of Father Chase’s ordination to the priesthood.  We were so excited 

today to present cards from all of our students and staff thanking Father Chase for all that he does 

for our school and congratulating him on his anniversary.  There will be a special mass of 

celebration this Sunday, June 10
th
 at St. Lawrence Church for Father Chase followed by a 

reception in Deacon Hall.  We hope to see many of our St. Lawrence School families there! 

 

I hope you are all enjoying a peaceful and pleasant start to the week.  As always, thank you for all 

that you do for our students! 

 

God Bless, 

 

Frank Arvizzigno 

Principal 

 

           Reminders From The Office 

Quiet Mass   8:30am    6/6 

Walkathon Wednesday   6/6 

Volunteer Blessing    7:50am  6/7 

Band Concert    1pm, 7pm   6/7 

Field Day     6/8 

Catholic Schools Day at The Red Wings 6/10 

PreK 4 Celebration  9:00am       6/15 

Kindergarten Celebration   11am  6/18 

5
th

 Grade Graduation   6:30pm  6/20 

4
th

 & 5
th

 Grade Candle Ceremony 10am 6/21 

Last Day of School – 11am Dismissal 6/21 

No After School Care   6/21 

Seabreeze Day    6/22 

 

Today’s Envelope includes: 
Reach Out Club Community Project 

Field Day Reminders 

St. Lawrence Run For Our Young Info 

 

 

      

                      

 

 

 

Sea Breeze ticket order forms are due to the office 

no later than this Friday, 6/8. 

 

If you plan on attending our Volunteer Blessing 

this Thursday, please submit your form or contact 

the office by Wednesday at 9am. 

 

If you would like to order additional slices of pizza 

for your child for Field Day, please do so by noon 

tomorrow.  We will not be able to accept any 

additional orders after that time. 

 

 

Reminder From The Library 

All Library and Accelerated Reader books are now 

due back to school. Please return all items as soon 

as possible. 

 

Accelerated Reader will still be available for all 

students but please choose books from home. Be 

sure your child brings this book into school so we 

can assist them in locating the correct quiz.    

 

Thank You! 



 

We are so excited to announce that Mrs. Carlson 

delivered a healthy and beautiful baby boy on 

Monday, 6/4.  Both baby and Mom are doing great! 
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 Grade Trip to Camp Stella Maris 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    PreK 4 Trip to the Zoo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

 

 

  

 

 



      

      

      

      

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

      

      

      

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


